
 

We are looking forward to coming together as a community in prayer on Thursday evening.  The 
event will take place on the track at the corner of Cameron and Seventh Street.  We are very 
fortunate to also have the traveling monstrance available.  Since this is a new event, I hope the 
following procedures will help everyone get a vision of the event.  Please be sure to read the 
guidelines to ensure the event will run smoothly.   

The community is invited to participate; however, only students will be admitted into the 
building and the fenced track area.  All students must arrive between 6:45 and 7:00.  Doors will 
open at 6:45 and lock at 7:00.  There will be no one in the front office to let late arrivals in.  All 
students are required to wear masks and stay with their class 

The students will be pinning up personal prayer requests during their P.E. period throughout the 
day.  Community members can come by anytime during the day to pin up prayer requests.  Pins 
will be available on the fence.  You may also drop off your prayer requests with volunteers that 
will be around the outside of the track fenced area that evening.  They will then place them on 
the fence for you.   

Family members and community members must park in the front parking lot or in front of 
the school on Fifth Street and may do one of two things:  

1) Exit your car and gather with your family along the track fence located in the back of the 
school.  Please be considerate of others by wearing masks and social distancing. 

2) Park and pray the rosary with us on the St. Elizabeth Facebook-page LIVE.   

K3 students: 
Parents will drop off K3 students at the door on Cameron where their teacher will hold them in 
the cafeteria.  They will also be picked up from the same place.   

K4 through 6th grade students: 
Must arrive at the school using the same procedures as morning drop off between 6:45 and 7:00. 
The building will be locked at 7:00 and everyone will go to the track in the back.  There will be 
no one to let students in after 7:00.   



The rosary will begin at 7:15.   
Each grade level 2nd through 6th will lead a decade as follows. 
1st decade- 6th grade 
2nd decade- 5th grade 
3rd decade- 4th grade 
4th decade - 3rd grade 
5th decade – 2nd grade 
All students will follow the lead. 

After the rosary, the 5th and 6th graders will sing “We Believe”  
Monsignor will give a blessing and leave with the Monstrance as we all sing “All The People 
Said Amen” 
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